
 

 

 

 

Ref.: SFWS/2023-24/P/015                               Date: 28/06/2023

     Mega Plastic Collection Drive  

Dear Students, 

We, at SFWS, strongly believe in the importance of environmental conservation and the role each 

one of us can play in creating a sustainable future. In our continued efforts to promote eco-friendly 

practices, we are pleased to announce the initiation of Mega Plastic Collection Drive at our school. 

The Mega Plastic Collection Drive is in collaboration with ‘A Swachh Bharat Mission Urban 

2.0’a Govt, campaign under the initiative ‘Meri Life, MeraSwachhShahar Mission’. Together we 

aim to raise awareness about the harmful effects of plastic on the environment and encourage 

responsible waste management. By actively participating in this drive, we can make a significant 

contribution towards conserving our environment and preserving our planet for future generations. 

Details of the Mega Plastic Collection Drive: 

Collection Points: We have designated collection points at various locations across the school 

premises, including the main entrance, cafeteria, and library. Each location will have clearly 

marked bins for segregating different types of plastic waste. 

Types of Plastic: We encourage the collection of the following types of plastic waste: water 

bottles, food containers, packaging materials, plastic bags, straws, and any other non-

biodegradable plastic items. 

Collection Period: The Plastic Collection Drive will commence from July 3, 2023 and continue 

until 22
nd

 of Every Month. We kindly request all students to actively participate during this period. 

Segregation and Disposal: It is crucial to segregate the plastic waste correctly to ensure effective 

recycling. Please ensure that you clean and dry the plastic items before disposing of them in the 

designated bins. The collected plastic waste will be sent for recycling to minimize environmental 

impact. 

Rewards and Recognition: We will appreciate the efforts of students who actively participate in 

the Plastic Collection Drive. Prizes, certificates, and recognition will be awarded to individuals and 

classes that make significant contributions. Appreciation Certificates by Nagar Nigam, Meerut. 

Students will be awarded every month for their contributions. 

Spread the Word: We urge all students to spread awareness about the Plastic Collection Drive 

among their peers, teachers, and parents. Encourage everyone to participate and contribute to our 

collective goal of environmental conservation. 

Remember, small steps can lead to significant change. By participating in this Mega Plastic 

Collection Drive, we can reduce the negative impact of plastic waste on our environment and 

inspire others to adopt sustainable practices. 

Let us join hands and make a positive difference! 

Best regards, 

 

 

  Principal 


